Planning Statement

Removal of hedge row on edge/corner of boundary off of Offton Road for gated field access. 
Please note new hedging will be planted along our newly acquired boundary as we are planning on rewilding part of our land.

Reason for access is we have 4 acres in total of recently acquired land to manage and will require direct vehicle access in order to do this. Part of the reason why we are after this point of access is because we wanted to avoid cutting down mature hedging/trees to gain access through our property.

We feel this application will provide less impact on wildlife as this section of hedge row we are after removing as requested in the plan is currently managed and cut yearly by local farmer and is only 4ft high and provides no benefit to wildlife.  
